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DRAFT as of 12/01/04

The San Francisco Youth Commission does not support the current plan to ban smoking in public parks across the city. The proposed solution does not address the roots of litter in parks, teen smoking, or public health. Specifically, the San Francisco Youth Commission is concerned with:

· Youth being disproportionately disciplined regarding this proposal. Our experiences have shown us that youth are at times held to higher standards than adults are.

· The clauses in the proposal that would require a police officer to ask the person who is smoking in a park to first extinguish their cigarette is well intended, but could easily be misunderstood as police harassment. Furthermore, we wish to reduce the amount of contact between police officers and youth due to the possibility of dangerous escalation.

· The majority of youth do not have the resources to pay the citation. An option for youth to pay off their citation though community service would be an improvement, but not ideal.

· It is important to focus funds away from higher police activity and more towards anti-tobacco education for youth.

· With record numbers of fatal crimes being committed in the City, many involving youth, we feel that the proper allocation of our police is with securing the safety of San Franciscans rather than park beautification.

· The difficulties in enforcing this proposal may result in less revenue though citations than is being promised.

· By not allowing adult smokers with have children to smoke in parks, they will continue to smoke inside at home, where second hand smoke is far more severe.

While the San Francisco Youth Commission does not support this proposal, it welcomes any amendments to the proposal that would address the above concerns.
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